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Brussels, 28 August 2014 

 
&Name of the recipient  

&Form of address 

It is my pleasure to invite you to the special meeting of the European Council which will take place 

in Brussels on 30 August. 

 

We will start the meeting at 16.00 by the traditional exchange of views with the President of the 

European Parliament. I have also invited the President-elect of the European Commission, 

Jean-Claude Juncker, for this exchange, which will be followed by our family photo. 

 

At our meeting in July, we held a first debate on the appointments for the next institutional cycle 

and agreed to reconvene for a final decision on 30 August. Therefore, our session on floor 80 will 

first be devoted to the election of the President of the European Council and the appointment of 

the High Representative of the Union for Foreign Affairs and Security Policy. 
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Following that, we will discuss a number of pressing international issues in the presence of High 

Representative Catherine Ashton. 

 

I am looking forward to seeing you in Brussels. 

 

&Salutations 

 

 

 

H. VAN ROMPUY 


